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PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE CDBG PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

 
Present:  Tom DeVoss, Cody Mainwaring (via telephone due to COVID), Larry Tremelling.  
Also Present:  Public Works Director Greg Lee and Clerk Lisa Riley 
 
The Public Hearing for the Community Development Block Grant – Public Facilities Program 
(CDBG-PF) funds was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Larry Tremelling. 
 
No additional members of the public were present at the Public Hearing. 
 
Public Works Director Greg Lee announced that the City of Dodgeville has received a 
Community Development Block Grant to assist with the reconstruction of the street, sanitary 
sewer, storm sewer, water main, and curb and gutter located on Spring Street between Iowa-
Bequette Street to Johns Street with the construction beginning in May, 2020.  Lee explained that 
the eligible expenses of $2,087,859.79 through Pay Request #7 have been submitted for 
payment.  The City has received $356,025 in reimbursement for expenses.  CDBG 
reimbursement will be $1,000,000 match.  Vierbicher Associates is the grant administrator, 
working on the submissions for reimbursement.  The project has run smoothly, with few 
concerns/complaints from residents. 
 
Still no public citizens arrived at the Public Hearing. 
 
Motion by Ald. Tremelling to adjourn the Public Hearing.  Second by Ald. DeVoss.  Motion 
passed unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 
 
Minutes taken & typed by: Lisa A. Riley, City Clerk 


